
 

Beaconsfield Parade bridge works 
Glenrowan  
March 2024  
 
 

McConnell Dowell has been engaged by the Australian 
Rail Track Corporation (ARTC) to undertake construction 
for the Inland Rail project.  

Work being done 
Construction of the new Beaconsfield Parade bridge will 
be completed this month.  

Following the opening of the new bridge, works during 
March will include removal of the old Beaconsfield Parade 
bridge, installing new street lighting and preparing for the 
installation of pedestrian handrails and anti-throw screens. 

Minor water main works around the bridge near Siege 
Street will also occur. 

Other works include excavations and piling for the 
deflection walls and construction of local roads and 
footpaths. 

Turn over for map of traffic and pedestrian changes. 

Round-the-clock works will also be undertaken during a 
track possession between 6am Saturday 9 March and 
6pm Monday 11 March. 

 

 

Construction areas in Glenrowan during March 2024 

What can I expect? 
• Construction work between 7am-6pm Monday to 

Friday, and 7am-5pm weekends 
• Traffic and pedestrian access via the new Beaconsfield 

Parade bridge after opening resulting in no access to Siege 
Street from Beaconsfield Parade 

• Heavy machinery and equipment operating onsite 
• Delivery of materials and equipment 
• Trucks and other vehicles entering and exiting the 

construction site may cause minor traffic delays 
• Limited access to the northern-end of Woolshed Road 

other than to local businesses and residents 
• Temporary streetlighting in place to assist pedestrians 

crossing the new bridge. 

Machinery used 
• Trucks, cranes, excavators, concrete trucks and pumps, 

loaders, and light vehicles will be used within the works 
area. 

How we’re managing impacts 
• Water carts will be onsite to wet down areas to assist in 

managing dust 
• Traffic controls will be in place, where required, including 

Variable Message Signage (VMS) boards 
• Live monitoring of noise, dust, and vibration. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation while we carry 
out these works. For any concerns or enquiries phone 1800 
929 244 or email victoriaprojects@artc.com.au.  

Contact us 
 1800 929 244 

 
 victoriaprojects@artc.com.au 

 39 Bakehouse Road, Kensington, Vic 3031 
Please call our free translation and interpreter service on 131 450 (24 hours a day)  
if English is your second language and you need help reading this document 

We are pleased to invite you to celebrate the opening of 
the new Beaconsfield Parade bridge.  
 
As part of the celebrations, you’ll have the unique 
opportunity to walk across the bridge before it opens to 
traffic. Light refreshments will be provided following the 
formalities. 
 
Date: Friday 1 March 2024 
Time: 8.15am – 10am 
Location: Lions Park, Gladstone Street 
RSVP essential: victoriaprojects@artc.com.au or 
phone 1800 929 244. 
 
Important information: This is an outdoor event with 
uneven ground, please wear flat enclosed footwear and 
sun safe attire. 
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Traffic changes 
 
- Vehicles will use the new Beaconsfield Parade bridge. 

- Siege Street will become a ‘no through road’. 

- Pedestrians will use the new bridge shared user path and temporary pedestrian pathway along Siege Street. Works are 
continuing to complete the connecting footpaths and provide improved access to Glenrowan’s key heritage sites.
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